
The idea 
came from President Lyndon B. Johnson who 

advocated for rural electrification and youth 

development. In 1957, when he was still a U.S. 

Senator, Johnson suggested "sending youngsters 

to the nation's capital where they can actually 

see what the flag stands for and represents." 

This notion evolved 
into a nationwide effort to send youth on an 

organized, fun and educational trip in the 1960s. 

Now, some 50 years later, electric cooperatives 

from across the country send over 1,500 youth 

to the nation's capital 

every summer. 

How to Apply 

Contact your local electric 

cooperative to learn more about 

how to apply for the June 2023 

Washington, D.C. Youth Tour trip. 

Applications are due before the 

end of the year. 

This scholarship is valued 

at over $2,500. 

For more information, contact: 

Debbie Howard
Southeast Colorado Power 

PO Box 521 

La Junta CO 81050 

debbieh@secpa.com 
APPLICATIONS ACCEPTED IN THE FALL 

FOR THE JUNE 2023 PROGRAM 




